
A SIMPLE THANK YOU 

J A N U A R Y  2 0 1 9  V O L  N O . 1  I S S U E  N O .  1  

T H E  L A T E S T  S C H O O L  Q U A R T E R L Y  N E W S L E T T E R  

Word from the
Editor 
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Alhamdulillah, All praise belongs to Allah for 

allowing this newsletter to be produced. I have 

chosen the title to be 'A Simple Thank You', as 

this newsletter is dedicated to all those who have 

helped Al Tadhkirah Institute to grow where we 

are today. 

 

Al Tadhkirah Institute is a nationwide Institute, 

having the Queensland branch lead the path to 

its development to become recognized as a 

leading islamic education provider. 

 

We pride ourselves in the pursuit of spiritual 

purity through the exploration of sacred texts, 

contemporary, classical and Quranic. 

  
"One of our pinnacle 
achievement from 2018 was 
our students graduating the 
Quran Alive course, having 
translated the entire Quran 
from Surah Fatiha to Surah 
Naas." 

Our branch has been recognised and endorsed by

Queensland's two peak bodies, Islamic Council of

Queensland and Council of Imams Queensland; a

testament to the legitimacy of Al Tadhkirah

Institute Queensland as an authority in Islamic

education. 

 

The achievements of our 2018 graduating

students was celebrated at our graduation Gala

on the 22nd December 2018. 

"This year our Imams have
returned to the classrooms to
deliver the lessons, with the
aim of molding an Islam
conscious future generation." 

In 2019, we have upped our game by increasing 

the students numbers six folds from 8 to 48 

students in our Quran Alive course, also 

introducing an online program for our interstate 

students. Another program that we are 

continuing to developis our children's afternoon 

madrasah. 

 

We request prayers from our readers that Allah 

SWT keeps us sincere and steadfast in 2019. 



2018 Graduation Gala 

2019 Highlights 

FEBRUARY 26 - YOUTH GIRLS SAUSAGE SIZZLE

MARCH 24 - ANNUAL FOOD PARCEL

APRIL 4TH - END OF TERM ONE CHILDREN'S MADRASAH - HOLIDAY

APRIL 12TH - QURAN ALIVE TERM ONE ENDS - HOLIDAY

APRIL 22ND - QURAN ALIVE SECOND TERM STARTS

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :  

48 Students at the Quran Alive Orientation Our Teachers supplicating for Allah's 
acceptence and help

Our beautiful gala celebrating the 
students' hard work 

Imam Uzair spoke on behalf of CIQ and 
presented awards to our students


